
 

 

Parent/Guardian Community E-Bulletin 

 
June 13, 2025    

Please keep in mind any information provided in this bulletin is subject to change and is accurate at the time of distribution.  

Message from Guidance  

 
TIMETABLING 

Guidance continues to develop the timetable for next year and, as such, is not 
available for appointments.  HOWEVER, we are here and encourage students to 
simply walk in for anything they may need!  We ask that students check emails in 
case we need to get in touch with them, especially over exams.   
 

DUAL CREDIT 
 
Registration for Fall 2025 Dual Credit is NOW OPEN.  Applications will be assessed 
as students submit, but will NOT be processed  until June 9.  Please submit asap as 
programs fill up fast!  Priority will be given to: 

1.​ Grade 12 students (who meet the criteria in #2) 
2.​ Students who are target audience (college-bound students, students 

requiring a credit to graduate, students needing pathway clarification) 
3.​ Registration will be assessed based on transportation availability (ex: filling 

taxis from schools/neighboring schools; PRESTO card provided) 
 
Students are to choose a course that is being offered by their closest college 
(these are indicated on the flyer). 
 



 

Students are encouraged to fill out the application WITH a guidance counselor/PAE 
teacher/student success teacher.   
 
Flyer: www.yrdsb.cc/dualcreditflyer  
Application: www.yrdsb.cc/dualcreditapp 
 

SUMMER SCHOOL 
LIMITED SEATS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR REGISTRATION AFTER APRIL 18.  All Summer 
Information can be obtained directly from the YRDSB website.  For more 
information on Summer School, please see the April 17th eBulletin and the FLYER.    
 
*****myBlueprint and the form BOTH must be completed for approval*****   
 
IMPORTANT:  At this time, if a student selects a summer course that is currently in 
their 25-26 timetable, the course canNOT be removed until August.  Please make 
decisions wisely, as it may not be possible to replace the course, and do note the 
YRDSB policy below.  It is strongly advised to no longer register summer for courses 
that are currently in a student's course selection for next year.    
 

Indigenous Languages and International Languages 
Indigenous Languages and International Languages has announced that 
registration for the secondary  credit course selection is OPEN! 
 
Full-Year Remote Language Courses (Grades 9–12) 

●​ Courses are offered once a week for 3.7 hours, either Wednesday evenings 
or Saturday mornings. 

●​ The program runs for 30 sessions, typically from September to June. 
●​ Instruction is delivered live and in real time via Google Classroom, with a mix 

of synchronous and asynchronous learning. 
●​ Note: Course availability may vary depending on enrollment. 

 
Resource: 

●​ All program updates will be made on the YRDSB ILIL Program Webpage, 
Secondary Programs, as well as a PDF version of the flyer for convenience.    

POST-SECONDARY 

http://www.yrdsb.cc/dualcreditflyer
http://www.yrdsb.cc/dualcreditapp
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/secondary-school/summer-learning-opportunities
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/markville.ss/NewsEvents/Pages/E-Bulletins-2024-2025.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KuubMWPCOq8iGDz2BzMRHVumCh9rw-X2/view?authuser=0&usp=classroom_web
https://app.myblueprint.ca/
https://forms.gle/at9fa1mhTyaL2my89
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/indigenous-languages-and-international-languages/indigenous-languages-and-1
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/schools-programs/indigenous-languages-and-international-languages/indigenous-languages-and-1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1egxTPckOWeBPmQ5a4kJRV5M3DcUFEnt3/view?usp=sharing


 

Final Report cards are being made available to students in Night School.  
Please see the following important information.   

Private schools must upload marks directly to OUAC for midterm.  The final 
report card MUST be emailed directly from the Private school to Guidance 
so that the course can be added to the student’s Transcript.  NOTE:  OUAC 
and the Transcript are not the same thing.  Please ensure that the report 
card has been sent to Markville Guidance.   

Uploading of final marks from Public Night Schools: 

YRDSB Night School - happens automatically; no action required 
TDSB Night School - Students had previously added "Toronto District Night 
School" to OUAC/OCAS @ midterm in order for the mark to be uploaded.  It 
will upload again.  When students receive the final report card, they MUST 
BRING the physical report card to Guidance for the Transcript. 
TCDSB Night School - The report card will be mailed (as we understand it).  
Students MUST BRING the physical report card into Guidance to be added.  
Guidance will add it to the Transcript and OUAC/OCAS 
YCDSB Night School - Marks will be uploaded again to OUAC/OCAS by 
YCDSB.  Students MUST BRING the physical report card into Guidance to be 
added to the transcript.   
 
In all cases, students are responsible for ensuring marks are in OUAC/OCAS 
and report cards are received by Guidance.   
 
For students who did not receive an offer, thay are able to refer to the 
poster, and can register for the Admission Information Service (AIS) 
through OUAC to see what programs are still taking applications.  
 
Lastly, Durham College has informed us of their summer transition event 
for Gr 12 students who have an IEP on Tuesday, July 8th, 2025, 5:00-8:00 
pm.  Please see their flyer for details.  It is possible that other transition 
events are occurring at other post-secondary institutes - please reach out 
to yours to find out! 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MGiwSOr8QxfjD0PTxC5_ckROeL7_3Uxf/view?usp=classroom_web&authuser=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18SJzgT9KtohYIDlToV1ahdzls2Fu4REZ/view?usp=classroom_web&authuser=0


 

JUNE STUDENT WELLNESS Spotlight 
While many students look forward to summer break and a change from their 
daily routine, others find the break intensifies anxiety and stress. A new 
opportunity has been shared through Hong Fook and Kinark Child and Family 
to help support Asian Youth with navigating mental health issues. Please see 
below for more details. 
 

 Hong Fook and Kinark Child and Family: Free one week intensive CBT Day Camp 
o   Designed to help Asian Youth connect in supportive culturally sensitive 

space 
o   Learn effective strategies to manage anxiety 
o   Build resilience and emotional wellbeing 
o   To register: contact Kinark Central Intake at 1-888-454-6275 
 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Your Guidance Team~ 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
This is a mental health resource that will appear in the E-Bulletin 
weekly that was created by past and present Markville students. 



 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing 

Markville Guidance Website Wellness Page: 
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness 

TRANSLATE A DOCUMENT USING GOOGLE TRANSLATE - How-To Video 

School Notices  

 
Upcoming Dates 
  

June 16 and 17 Grade 12 Exams 

June 18 to 24 Exams 

June 21 National Indigenous Peoples Day 

June 24 Graduation Ceremony 

June 25 Exam Review Day 

June 26 and 27 PA Days 
  
 Community Opportunities Site! 
 
We would like to remind you of our Community Opportunities Site linked to our 
school home page where students, families and all community members can 
access up-to-date information about workshops, seminars, scholarships and 
more.                                         
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kMV3wYYta7LIdofmoHbZtfomvapqmcNk/view
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/mss-community-opportunities/opportunities


 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YRDSB Communications 

 
York Region Public Health Free Dental Clinics 
 
York Region Public Health is offering free dental clinics for children 17 and under 
across the region through the provincial Healthy Smile Ontario program.  
 
Visit YRPH Dental Programs or call 1-877-464-9675 ext. 74388 for more information. 
 

 YRPH-Dental-Clinics.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QFBVYEDS37wdkE03-ma0SiLsu0Z5WQTX/view?usp=sharing
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/markville.ss/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.york.ca/health/dental


 

NAACA and York Hills virtual sessions on Wellness Services for Black 
children, youth, and families 

The Newmarket African Caribbean Canadian Association (NAACA) and York Hills 
Centre for Children, Youth and Families are pleased to invite you to learn about our 
newly expanded mental health services, specifically designed to support Black 
children, youth, and families.  

Date and Time:  June 12, 12 p.m.-1 p.m. and June 16, 9 a.m.-10 a.m. 

Method of Delivery: Virtual 

Rooted in holistic, healing-centered, Afri-centric, and culturally responsive 
approaches, our services are tailored to meet the unique needs of the Black 
community. 

Culturally Grounded Mental Health Support for the Black Community 

Join us to discover how our expanded team with NAACA and York Hills can 
collaborate with you to serve your clients more effectively. Together, we can 
strengthen mental wellness and build a more supportive, healthier community. 

Please complete the registration form if you wish to attend. 

 
York Regional Police Community Services invite youth aged 12-17 to participate 
in an Open Mic Night this summer at the Community Safety Village.  
 

 2025.06.04 YRP Open Mic poster official.pdf

This Month in June 

​
 
 
​
​
​
​
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a-IUcoXAc1cnjt-4XC3NWltujxU-8CT8/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_9VZfHO11l_6WukhIOy-Q8S3c_heD1vdBaLeBWLnspS2Z5g/viewform

	 

